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PACIFIC POWER 
A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP 

January 30, 2017 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 

Attn: Filing Center 

RE: PacifiCorp's Annual Report in Compliance 
With Oregon Administrative Rule 860-021-0010(7) 

825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 

In compliance with OAR 860-021-0010(7), PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power (Company) hereby 
submits a reporting of the number of applicants requesting notices in a language other than 
English. 

For the reporting period of January 1, 2016, through December 31, 2016, the Company received 
requests from twenty-one applicants requesting notices in Spanish. 

Please contact me at 503-813-5136 if you have any questions. 

Regards, 

Melissa Nottingham 
Manager, Customer Advocacy & Tariff Policy 

cc: Phil Boyle/OPUC Staff 


